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1. INTRODUCTION

The Secretary of State for External Affairs and
his two colleagues of the portfolio have.approved some
changes in the organizational structure of the Department of
External Affairs. These changes will take effect on
September 1, 1983. They will complete the process of
consolidation begun with the move into the Department of the
Foreign Branch of CEIC in 1981 and with the reorganization
of January '12, 1982 which brought.the Trade Commissioner
Service and other key units of ITC into a Department with
expanded responsibilities.

II. OBJECTIVES

2. Among the basic objectives of the January 1982
reorganization of the Department was the perceived need.to
give greater weight to economic factors in the design of
foreign policy, to ensure the conduct of foreign relations
serves Canadian trade objectives, to improve the service
being offered exporters in an increasingly competitive
international marketplace,and to ensure policy and program
coherence in the conduct of.Canada's range of relations with
the'outside world.

3. Although there has been a partial achievement of
some of these objectives, a number of problems persist. The
duplication and overlap in geographic responsibilities has
left accountability diffused, with consequent problems in
the timeliness, coherence and quality of departmental
output.
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